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Comments: I read about the Holland Lake Lodge expansion in the Missoulian and I just want to say it sounds like

way too big of a project to undergo such a shortened environmental review. If there are only a few years left on

the lease, they should live with the infrastructure they have. I would not like to see any new impacts on the lake.

With all the crowding of tourists already on our infrastructure, and how delicate our forests have become, this

project needs a much deeper review. Public land should be used for the highest and best use, and this is an

opportunity. Allowing such an expansion by a large company when they are almost at the end of their lease is not

right unless they can prove it is safe for the longterm.


